
 
 

16 October 2020 
 
 
 
Dr Lina Gubhaju 
Melbourne School of Population and Global Health 
The University of Melbourne 
 
 
Dear Dr Gubhaju 
 
I am writing to advise you that the following project has been registered at this University as approved by the 
Western Australia Aboriginal Health Ethics Committee (WAAHEC), which is the HREC responsible for this research. 
Please take note of the University Ethics ID Number below. 
 
Project title: Kaat-Koort: Aboriginal Brain Health Study - Phase 2 
Researchers: Agostino, Dr Jason; Eades, Prof Sandra; Banks, Professor Emily; Anstey, Prof Kaarin; 

Carrington, A/Prof Melinda; McAullay, Dr Daniel; Kalter-Leibovici, A/Prof Ofra; Nelson, 
Ms Lesley; MacNiven, Dr Rona; Joshy, Dr Grace; Williamson, Dr Anna; Abu-Saad, Dr 
Kathleen; Andrews, Dr Sophie; McNamara, Dr Bridgette; Eramudugolla, Dr Ranmalee; 
Page, Dr Ellie; Eades, Ms Francine; Hunt, Ms Kerry; Stack, Mrs Elizabeth 

Ethics ID: 2056720 
 
Please note the following conditions of registration: 

1. The WAAHEC approval must be current for the life of the project. 

2. You are required to keep the Medicine and Dentistry Human Ethics Subcommittee informed of any subsequent 
variations or modifications you have made to the project and any such changes must be approved by the 
WAAHEC. 

3. You are required to submit an annual report to the Medicine and Dentistry HESC at the end of each year or at 
the conclusion of the project if it continues for less than this time. Requests for annual reports will be sent out 
via Themis. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms Hilary Young  
Secretary, Medicine and Dentistry HESC 
Phone: 83448595, Email: hilary.young@unimelb.edu.au 
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